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Date:    September 23, 2024      
 
To:    Board of Trustees 
 
From:    Trish Murray-Elliott, Trustee 
 
Originator(s):   Trish Murray-Elliott, Trustee, PSBAA Representative 
 
Subject:   PSBAA Update, September 2024 

 
Purpose: 
For information. 
 
Background: 
New PSBAA Representative:  Cindy Briggs 
New PSBAA Alternate:  Trish Murray-Elliott 
 
Tasha attended the Summer PSBC meeting August 7 – 9 in Grande Prairie.  She is invited to 
say a few words or answer any questions at this time. 
 
PBSAA FGM is scheduled for October 16 to 18.  Reminder to ensure registration for anyone 
attending. 
 
Next PSBC is scheduled for November 15 and 16. 
 
Reminder to ask for Student Land Acknowledgements for future PSBAA meetings. 
 
Action item for October CoW:  Discussion of contribution for Lois Hole Foundation 
 
Action item:  Forwarding of info from PSBAA 
 
 


